
Colebrook Center Volunteer Fire Department 
Minutes for December 5, 2022 
Colebrook Center Fire House 

 
Membership Attendance: Robert Carfiro, Craig Carfiro, Hannah McCaw, John Fredsall, Mike Coleman, 
George O’Brian, Jen LaRocque, Paul LaRocque, Benjamin Bartlett, Dave Sweeney, Ben Dehey, Jon Gray, 
Kris Kesl, Sarah Carfiro, Tom Odell, Laurie Desjardins, Aden Ruwet 
 
Meeting called to order:  7:10 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read.  

• Treasure’s report read, accepted as read.   

• New Members- None.  
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• Continuing to work on Rescue 7 headlights.  

• Received cordless tools for truck.  

• There was discussion where to mount plaque on Rescue, adding reflective stickers, and adding an 
American Flag sticker.  

• If you need a fire physical, please speak with an officer first, and then get a purchase order from 
Bob Carfiro.  

• There was good attendance at this year live burn.  

• We had 47 children attend and receive a gift from Santa at the Annual Children’s Christams Party. 
Thank you to all who helped.  
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• We applied to the Berkshire Trail Riders Grant again this year.  

• A motion was made, seconded, and unanimously approved to donate $50 per department to the  
Colebrook families in need. There could be up to 14 families. This will be brought to Forge’s 
meeting as well. 

• If washing your vehicles, please be come back and clean up after the water has dried.  

• A motion was made, seconded, and unanimously approved to purchase a new hose nozzle. It had 
broke during the live burn training.  

• A motion was made, seconded, and unanimously approved to purchase first aid bags for each 
truck.  

• Nominations sheets are posted for elections for January’s meeting.  
 

TRAINING:  
December 6-Forge Monthly Meeting 
December 13- Cold Water Rescue  
December 20- Maintenance  
Firehouse Check: John Fredsall  

Adjourned 7:35 PM 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Hannah McCaw 


